Thanks

| Deputy Private Secretary | Office of Cabinet Secretary for Social Justice
| Scottish Government | St Andrew's House, Regent Road, Edinburgh, EH1 3DG |
| Tel: | Email: CabSecSJ@gov.scot

Please check our Ministerial Preferences

All e-mails and attachments sent by a Ministerial Private Office to any other official on behalf of a Minister relating to a decision, request or comment made by a Minister, or a note of a Ministerial meeting, must be filed appropriately by the recipient. Private Offices do not keep official records of such e-mails or attachments.